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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: jduda@broadbentinc.com
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 7:57 PM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; mherrick@broadbentinc.com; charles.carmel@bp.com
Subject: BP Station #4977 (ACEH Case #RO0002436)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Donna, 
 
Broadbent and Associates, Inc. (BAI) requested approval from ACEH prior to commencing with on-site 
characterization activities at BP Station #4977 located at 2770 Castro Valley Boulevard, Castro Valley, CA within a 
response email dated December 3, 2010.  This email included a revised drawing depicting the additional boring (B-
6) as requested in ACEH's letter dated November 18, 2010.  The original due date established by ACEH for the 
submittal of a  Soil and Water Investigation Report was February 18, 2011.  
This deadline will not be met as BAI has not received approval from ACEH regarding the location of the additional 
boring.  Please provide us with written approval to initiate on-site characterization activities.  At this time, we would 
like to propose a revised due date of May 20, 2011 for submittal of a Soil and Water Investigation Report.  Please 
feel free to contact me directly with any questions.  Thank you.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Duda 
Project Scientist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc.  
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